
RIDER APOLOGIA
The May Catalyst reported that we were awaiting a statement by
Rider  University  president  Bart  Luedeke  regarding  our
criticisms of “The Children of Fatima.” He distanced himself
from the play, saying he was sorry some found it offensive.
That’s weak but better than nothing.

 

https://www.catholicleague.org/rider-apologia/

